

16 January 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am concerned about the safety of those learners who cycle to TAG.

An accident occurred this week in which a moped collided with a TAG learner on a bike as they cycled out of the entrance. On this occasion it was very lucky that no serious injury occurred.

To prevent a repetition and the possibility of a serious injury, we will be undertaking the following steps

- All learners leaving the site will be required to walk their bike to the gates
- The TAG buses will park further away from the gate to ensure a clear view for traffic and cyclists.
- An education session to be arranged through Lincs Inspire to improve road safety and awareness.
- Staff will be at the gate as usual to monitor safety and learner's behaviour.

I trust that if your child uses a bike to get to TAG, you will reiterate the need for safe behaviour and road sense.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Vickers

Academy principal